
 

WILLIAM LAW SCHOOL ASSOCIATION 
 

We will open our ordering window on Monday 4th October 
and close 31st October. Bears will be distributed to your child 

in November   
Order now to avoid disappointment  

All ORDERS TO BE MADE VIA PARENTPAY PLEASE  
MULTIPLES CAN BE ORDERED  

 

OUR TEDDY BEAR 
KEYRINGS ARE 

NOW AVAILABLE 
TO PRE-ORDER… 

£3.00 EACH  


